
  

 

  

 
 
 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 
 

On behalf of our Government, I send my best wishes to everyone involved with the 2018 

African Music and Cultural Festival (AMCF). 

With the help of dozens of community and cultural organisations, the AMCF has become the 

largest annual African festival in Australia. 

As well as a showcase of music, arts, and food, the AMCF celebrates the cultures and 

communities that make Victoria stronger, more compassionate, and more tolerant. 

You have made this one of our state’s biggest and best multicultural festivals. 

I congratulate you on your success to date and wish you every success for the years ahead. 

 

 
 
 
The Hon Daniel Andrews MP 
Premier 


